Committee of the Whole
October 8, 2018

A meeting of the Committee of the Whole was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Mayor
Birmingham. Roll call: Birmingham, Catarozoli, Avenson, Allmann, and Wiederanders were
present. Members Hayes, Ward and Hauser were excused. Staff present: City
Administrator VanLieshout, City Clerk/Human Resource Director Reinhardt, Community
Development Director Olejniczak, City Engineer Shefchik, Fire Chief Dietman, Assistant Fire
Chief Montevideo, Police Chief Porter, Police Captain Brinkman, and Lieutenant/Investigator
Henry. Also present. Sturgeon Bay Utilities General Manager Stawicki and Deputy
Clerk/Treasurer Spittlemeister.

Catarozoli/Avenson to adopt agenda.

Call to order.

Roll call.

Adoption of agenda.
Consideration of: 2019 Budget.
Adjourn.

agrwnE

Carried.

City Administrator VanLieshout explained the changes made to budget sheets distributed at
the meeting. Mr. VanLieshout continued his presentation from last week, showing the
estimated tax levy for 2019.

Moved by Wiederanders/Catarozoli to recommend to Common Council to approve the 2019
budget as presented. Discussion on levy limit and revenue the City of Sturgeon Bay receives
from the State of Wisconsin took place. Motion carried.

Allman/Catarozoli to adjourn. Carried. Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Laurie Spittlemeister
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer



